
 
    
 

    

 

 

 
 
 
 
Works are scheduled to be carried out on The 
Packway, near the junction of Wood Road and the 
Roundabout of St. Michael’s School during Feb 
19. This will include the installation of additional 
road signs and minor work to roundabout bollards 
and camouflage painting to the overrun areas.  

Traffic Management will involve the use of  
manually controlled traffic signals, on weekdays 
only during 0930 and 1630h on the Packway and 
at the Junction of Wood Road.  

 
       
The Packway 4-way gyratory system 
 

The work is planned to take place between 18 and  
22 Feb 19 to coincide with the half term closure of 
St Michael's School. The spur road leading to St 
Michael’s school will also be closed to allow 
installation of a new footpath to the school. 

 

The Packway Junction with Wood Road 

 

 

 
 
The spur road leading to St Michael’s School 
 

There will be a further works in April, which include 
resurfacing and painting of line markings on The 
Packway, St Michael’s Roundabout and the 
arterial approaches.  
 
This work is planned to take place between 8 and 
26 Apr 19. 3-way manually controlled traffic lights 
will be in place from 0700 until 1900, outside of 
term times. At other times the traffic signals will 
remain in place and revert to vehicle activation.  
 
Surfacing work will be undertaken during full night 
time road closures between 1900 in the evening 
and 0600 the following morning. 
 
We apologise for any disruption these works may 
cause and appreciate your understanding and 
patience. We will keep you updated on progress 
through regular Travel Notices. 
 
If you have any queries that relate to these Larkhill 
roadworks under the ABP please email the 
address below.  
 
 
 
 
 

Army Basing Contact: 

Email - DIO-ABPSPTARoadworks@mod.uk 
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